
 
 

Our community has been through a lot over the last few months, and all of us are looking forward 

to resuming our normal habits and routines. While many things have changed, one thing has 

remained the same: our commitment to your safety. 

Our office follows infection control recommendations made by the American Dental Association 

(ADA), the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Occupational Safety 

and Health Administration (OSHA). We follow the activities of these agencies so that we are up-

to-date on any new rulings or guidance that may be issued. 

We look forward to seeing you again and are happy to answer any questions you may have about 

the steps we take to keep you, and every patient, safe in our practice. To make an appointment, 

please call our office at (732)364-1234.  

Please familiarize yourself with some of the changes we have made to help promote safety for  

our patients, staff and everyone’s families.  

• Our office will communicate with you beforehand to ask some screening questions. You’ll 

be asked those same questions again when you are in the office. 

 

• Only the patient will be allowed in the office; if the patient is under 18, one parent may 

accompany him/her into the office. 

 

• Patient and parent must come to the office with a mask on; unfortunately, we will be 

unable to permit entry to anyone who is not masked. 

 

• Please call us as soon as you get to the parking lot. We will direct you at that time to 

either come up right away for the appointment or to wait in your car until we are ready for 

you. We are working on having a tight schedule so we ask you to please be on time. 

 

• To understand COVID-19 in our office, there is a form that must be filled out prior to your 

next appointment. Please print and bring to your next appointment. LINK TO FORM 

 

• We have hand sanitizer that we will ask you to use when you enter the office. You will also 

find some in the reception area and other places in the office for you to use as needed. 

 

• Please brush prior to your appointment, the brushing stations are temporarily closed. 

 

• Appointments will be managed to allow for social distancing between patients. That 

might mean that you’re offered fewer options for scheduling your appointment. 

 

https://www.krugortho.com/hub_sites/krug-ari2/www/assets/uploads/files/SUPPLEMENTAL%20INFORMED%20CONSENT%20COVID-protected(1).pdf

